
MNAP Meeting of Executive Committee 3rd July 2024

Norton on Derwent Council Chamber

Minutes

1. Present

Martin Brampton (MB), Paul Andrews (PA), Rodney Brewis (RB), Stephen Pritchard
(SP), Josh Vale (JV)

2. Apologies

It was noted that the meeting was on the day before the general election, 
something that was not known when the meeting was fixed. A number of people 
were unable to attend for this reason, in addition to other commitments.

Phil Crabtree, Paddy Chandler, Marie-Ann Jackson, Ellen, Lindsay Burr, Hendrik 
Klaver, Paul Tate-Smith, Rebecca Wilkin, Roddy Bushell

3 Treasurer’s Report

No change

4. Actions deriving from the Malton & Norton Neighbourhood Plan

JV to look into the status of Ryedale Cameras in Action. Norton Town Council to be 
asked to confirm the status of MNAP as the body holding the overview of progress 
on actions.

5. Review progress on the MNAP Newsletter

It was noted that experienced journalist and editor Chris Buxton had agreed to edit 
and produce the newsletter. It was agreed that this was an excellent step forward. 
JV to look into production and distribution costs.

6. Review progress on flood action

A message had been received from Rebecca Wilkin on Fitzwilliam Estate land 
being used for some upgrading work on sewage systems. The flooding team 
confirmed that they would like to update the Arup report and bring stakeholders 
together. PA noted that a recent judgement meant that water companies are 
vulnerable to legal action by citizens or bodies such as MNAP or local councils.



7. Set date and location for the next meeting

It was agreed that the next meeting would be in the new Malton Town Council office
at 7.30 pm on 21 August 2024.

8. Any other business

None.

MB thanked everyone for their attendance and closed the meeting.


